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· The KHEAA College Road Show bus visited DHS on November 5th to help all 10th graders register for KHEAA accounts and learn more about career opportunities.

· Mrs. Embry took 22 seniors to NKU on November 8th to tour its campus and participate in a Welcome Presentation. 

· Mrs. Embry took 16 seniors to CVG Airport on November 9th to participate in their Career Explorations event.

· A KHEAA representative visited DHS on November 14th to help all seniors complete the 2019-2020 FAFSA.

· A recruiting Officer from the Army visited DHS on November 13th during lunch.

· A representative from Herff Jones visited DHS on Tuesday, November 13th, for a parent information night regarding graduation apparel, announcements, etc.  He also visited DHS on Wednesday, November 14th during lunch to take orders from students.

· An admissions counselor from NKU will visit DHS on November 29th to help seniors apply to NKU free of charge.


· The following admissions counselor visited DHS this month:

· Mount St. Joseph University
· Northern Kentucky University

· The ASVAB was administered to 41 juniors on November 7th.

· The next national ACT test will be held on Saturday, December 8th– we have several students who will be taking the test on this date.





